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Executive Board meeting 4 October 2021 

Summary of outcomes 

 

The Chair of the Executive Board, Mr Ladislav Hamran, opened the meeting and welcomed the members 
to the twenty-first meeting in 2021 of the Executive Board of Eurojust.  

 

Main discussions 

The Executive Board discussed the next steps regarding the end of mandate of the Administrative Director.  

The Executive Board discussed the draft agenda and cost estimate for the Eurojust meeting on Counter-
Terrorism which will be held on 17-18 November 2021. 

The Executive Board took note that Eurojust will be granted an additional € 7,000,000 as an amending 
budget, which would allow to initiate the Case Management System  development process. 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


